
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Allisa Babor
To: Jessica L Wright
Subject: Fwd: Unexcused Absence Letter from HCFAC Executive Council (reply requested)
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 6:51:51 PM

Below is Judy Polatschek Palais' resignation email. Thank you for your patience Jessica!

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Judy Polatschek Palais <jpolatschek@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, Oct 7, 2023 at 7:51 PM
Subject: Re: Unexcused Absence Letter from HCFAC Executive Council (reply requested)
To: Allisa Babor <allisa@hernandoarts.org>

It has been an honor to serve on the HCFAC.

Due to my husband's medical conditions I will not be able to continue service.

Again, thanks for the honor and please do continue your excellent work.

Judy Polatschek Palais


